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Monica Hawkins

From: Terry Kelly <terlois@bell.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 12:28 PM
To: Jason Trottier; Monica Hawkins
Subject: Fwd: Ontario's Broadband and Cellular Action Plan

 

Terry & Lois  ଌ଍଎ 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: <fonom.info@gmail.com> 
Date: October 1, 2019 at 9:58:00 AM EDT 
To: "Danny Whalen" <dwhalen@temiskamingshores.ca>, "'Mac Bain'" <MBain@martynfh.com>, "'Paul 
Schoppmann'" <pschoppmann@stcharlesontario.ca>, "Terry Kelly" <terlois@bell.net>, "Lynda Carleton" 
<Lcarleton50@gmail.com>, "'Mayor'" <Mayor@greatersudbury.ca>, "Al MacNevin" 
<macnevin@sympatico.ca>, "Sandra Hollingsworth" <s.hollingsworth@cityssm.on.ca>, "'Lynn Watson'" 
<clwats341@hotmail.com>, "'Nicole Levesque'" <nicole.f.levesque@gmail.com>, 
<George.Pirie@timmins.ca>, "John curley" <John.p.curley@outlook.com> 
Subject: Ontario's Broadband and Cellular Action Plan 

The Provincial Government has released “Up to Speed: Ontario’s Broadband and 
Cellular Action Plan.” The Strategy includes a commitment to launch a $150 million 
provincial broadband and cellular infrastructure program beginning in 2020-2021.  

As you will recall, improvements to Broadband and cellular service is one of the issues 
that FONOM continues to advocate for and has asked both Senior levels of government 
to declare Broadband and cellular service an essential service. 

David King 

Executive Director  

FONOM 
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